From: Hugh Taylor [mailto:hetaylor@taylorinsnm.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 3:43 PM

To: Comments, Public

Subject: FINRA

Please be advised that as a tax paying US citizen, | am vehemently opposed to any expansion of
FINRA into non-securities related insurance & investment products. We have more & more
government intrusion into the private sector that is counter productive to the growth of the
nation’s economy.

We need proper regulation & implementation of regs already on the books, not more federal
government regulation. We need a smaller federal government budget, not larger.

Thank you,

Hugh Taylor

1901 S Washington

Roswell, NM 88203



